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Any donations of raffle or tombola prizes 

for the Christmas Fair would be greatly  

appreciated.  They can be left with Mrs 

Mathewson in the school office. 

 

Any cake/bun donations for the cake stall 

can be left in school on the Friday morning. 

 

       07.12.18 

Visit from the Police 

Thank you to PCSO Ria Lockey and PC  Gra-

ham Bilton who came into school  last Friday 

and talked to the children about the job of a 

police officer.   

They discussed how to keep safe in the community, what to 

do if you get lost and how to stay safe online. 

The children really enjoyed the visit and had lots of questions.  

NSPCC—Speak out Stay safe 

The specially trained staff from the NSPCC came 

to talk to the children last Thursday about how 

to keep themselves safe from harm and how to 

get help If they have any worries.  

They spoke to the KS2 children about internet safety and they 

years 5 and 6 children took part in a workshop in relation to 

this. 

Greetings from Shanghai! I’m nearing the end 

of my 2-week visit and have already learned 

so much from my Chinese colleagues. I look 

forward to reflecting on my experiences over 

the coming weeks and months. 

As we near the festive period, can I remind 

you to continue to check for future diary dates 

on the newsletter. It is an exciting time of year 

and we look forward to welcoming you to our 

Christmas events. 

I am back in school on Monday and look forward 

to seeing you all. Enjoy the weekend. 

Mr Davies 



Letters home 

Stephen Joseph Theatre Trip  

Future dates 

14th Dec—NYCC Music service 

school visit 

14th Dec—Christmas Jumper Day 

14th Dec—Christmas Dinner Day & Class Party 

14th Dec—Christmas Fair 2.00pm—4.00pm 

14th Dec—Children singing at Fair at 3.00pm 

19th Dec—Whole school pantomime trip 

20th Dec—Open afternoon from 2.30pm 

20th Dec—Achievement Assembly at 3pm 

21st Dec—Christingle Service, 9.30am  

7th Jan—Staff Training Day 

8th Jan—School re-opens 8.45am 

PTA 

Bonus Ball  
was  Number 57 
There was no winner so it’s a rollover! 
 
There are still some numbers available.  If anyone 
would like to join please see  Mrs Mathewson. All 
monies should be given to the school office. 

After School Clubs 
All After school clubs have now finished. 
 

Amendment to next weeks school lunch menu 

Wednesday 12th—Breaded Salmon 

Friday 14th—Christmas Dinner 

We are participating in 
Christmas Jumper Day on 
Friday 14th December to 
raise money for Save the 
Children.   Suggested donation of £1.00. 

Tea with Santa at Wydale Hall 

Visit Santa at Wydale Hall on Saturday 15th  

December from 2—4pm 

Tea and cake in the decorated hall and Christmas 

Crafts.  All Welcome. No Charge. 


